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Thursday 2nd November 2017 
 

 
Dear Parents 
 
On Friday 8th December, as an end to our topic on World War 2, we will be holding a VE day celebration party where 
the children will share food together and sing war time songs. In preparation for this, the children will be making a 
selection of food using war-time recipes. You are invited into school at 3pm on this day to hear the children sing 
songs and to share some of the food they’ve made. To ensure that we are able to provide all the ingredients for the 
year group to take part in this, we would like to ask for a contribution of £1 from each child. If we make the food in 
school, we can ensure that there are no foods which contain nuts or any allergens that would be harmful to our 
children. 
 
Please could you return the slip below to indicate whether you give permission for your child to eat the foods we 
make in school (there will be no nuts) and more importantly whether your child has any allergies/intolerances. It 
would also be useful if you could sellotape your contribution to the reply slip. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Year 3 team 
 
 
Mrs Smallwood                     Miss Evers                        Mrs Sibbons 
 
 

 
Year 3 VE Day Celebration 

 
 

I give permission for my child _________________________ to eat food made in school on Friday 8th December. 
 
 I enclose a contribution of £1. 
 
Allergies/Intolerances 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________ Parent/Guardian 


